April 16, 2010

To whom it may concern,

I have had the privilege of working with Koffi Kpachavi for the past three years. In that time, he has served as cross country and track and field coach at Woodside Priory School. I have found Koffi to be extremely diligent and conscientious. He is organized and punctual. Not only is he proficient in all of the technical aspects of the sports he coaches, he really knows how to work with kids. He cares about our student athletes and it shows in his ability to connect with them on a daily basis. He knows how to communicate with teenagers, and how to get the most out of our student athletes. He can motivate, lead and inspire. On top of it, he goes above and beyond the amount of time most coaches put into their responsibility. Koffi possesses all of the attributes that I look for in a coach and would be a valuable asset to any school lucky enough to have him as a part of their community. 

I highly recommend Koffi Kpachavi. It would be my pleasure to speak with you about him so please feel free to contact me anytime.

Sincerely,

Mark Stogner

Director of Athletics

Woodside Priory School 

(650)851-6107

